Clapham Reunion 'After Work' Drinks

November 2023



Thomas's



On 2nd November 2023, we were delighted to welcome back over 120 past pupils, parents and staff to join us for 'After Work' Drinks.

From the moment the doors opened, the sound of laughter and excited chatter filled the building. There was a genuine sense of warmth and delight and everyone was thrilled to be back in the building where so many happy memories had been formed over the past 30 years. Past pupils couldn't wait to walk around the school and find their former classrooms; some sat in them with a glass of wine and reminisced about their lessons that took place there many years ago and left notes for their teachers who are still here! For existing members of staff (like me!) who have been here for 25 years, it was the most uplifting and heart warming evening. It was just wonderful to reconnect with the Alumni and to hear all of their news; success at school and in the workplace, marriages, births and

the friendships that they had formed while they were here and are still going strong today.

I think it's fair to say that by 9pm, no one wanted the evening to end! Conversations continued by the front door, big hugs were being shared and contact details were being exchanged. Everyone was eager to know when the next event would take place and wanted to ensure they didn't miss out! As Thomas's Clapham is celebrating its 30th year this year, I am sure we hold another Alumni event very soon; it's the perfect excuse to remind ourselves of how important these first 9 years of school are.

If you are friends with a former pupil, parent or member of staff, please remind them to join our Alumni by signing up here. We can then invite them to all of our future events.

Helen Stewart-Morgan

Alumni Development, Thomas's Clapham

Alumni reunion highlights

























































